
Federal Communications Commission
Washington, D.C. 20554

February 3, 2017

Robert W. Quinn, Jr.
Senior Executive Vice President, External and Legislative Affairs
AT&T
1120 20th Street, NW, Suite 1000
Washington, DC 20036

RE: AT&T's Sponsored Data and Data Perks Program

Dear Mr. Quinn:

You received a letter dated December 16, 2015 from the Chief of the Wireless
Telecommunications Bureau (Bureau). The letter stated that it was being written to "inquire about
AT&T's Sponsored Data and Data Perks programs."1 The Bureau sent additional letters to you regarding
this inquiry.2 Through this letter, I am notifying your company that the Bureau has closed this inquiry.
Any conclusions, preliminary or otherwise, expressed during the course of the inquiry will have no legal
or other meaning or effect going forward.

Please contact me with any questions.

Sincerely,

Nese Guendelsberger
Acting Chief
Wireless Telecommunications Bureau
Federal Communications Commission

1 Letter from Roger Sherman, Chief, Wireless Telecommunications Bureau, to Robert W. Quinn, Jr., Senior Vice
President, Federal Regulatory, AT&T (Dec. 16, 2015).
2 See Letter from Jon Wilkins, Chief, Wireless Telecommunications Bureau, to Robert W. Quinn, Jr., Senior Vice
President, External and Legislative Affairs, AT&T (Nov. 9, 2016); Letter from Jon Wilkins, Chief, Wireless
Telecommunications Bureau, to Robert W. Quinn, Jr., Senior Vice President, External and Legislative Affairs,
AT&T (Dec. 1, 2016).


